
 
 

NRC ADVISORY COMMITTEE ON THE MEDICAL USES OF 
ISOTOPES SELECTS NEW MEMBER; WILL HOLD 

TELECONFERENCE MEETING FEB. 7 
 

  
 
 

 
The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has selected Darice Bailey as the State Government 

Representative on the Advisory Committee on the Medical Uses of Isotopes (ACMUI). The 
ACMUI was established in 1958, and advises the NRC on policy and technical issues related to 
the regulation of the medical uses of radioactive material. 

Bailey is a health physicist currently serving as the manager of the Radioactive Materials 
Group at the Texas Department of State Health Services, Radiation Control Program in Austin, 
Texas. There she is responsible for the oversight of inspection and enforcement for more than 
2,000 licensees. She also serves as a member of the state’s radiological emergency response 
team.  

Bailey is active in various professional organizations and serves in leadership roles for 
both the Conference of Radiation Control Program Directors and the Organization of Agreement 
States. She has also participated in NRC committee activities for the Ritenour Petition and the 
Medical Event Rulemaking committee.  

Bailey holds a Bachelor of Science degree in Community Health with a minor in Biology 
from East Tennessee State University, in Johnson City, Tenn. She has more than 27 years 
experience in radiation regulation and has long tenure working as a health physicist in California, 
Tennessee and Texas. 
 

In other business, the ACMUI will convene a teleconference meeting on Feb. 7, 2012, to 
discuss the Permanent Implant Brachytherapy Subcommittee Report.  
 
 The teleconference meeting will be held from 12 p.m. to 2 p.m. Eastern Standard Time. 
Any member of the public who wants to participate in the teleconference discussion should  
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contact Ashley Cockerham by email at ashley.cockerham@nrc.gov or by telephone at  
240-888-7129. 

All ACMUI member biographies and a complete agenda are available on the NRC 
website. 

 

### 
 

NOTE: Anyone wishing to take photos or use a camera to record any portion of a NRC meeting should 
contact the Office of Public Affairs beforehand. 

 

News releases are available through a free Listserv subscription or by clicking on the EMAIL UPDATES 
link on the NRC homepage (www.nrc.gov). E-mail notifications are sent to subscribers when news releases are 
posted to NRC's website. For the latest news, follow the NRC on www.twitter.com/NRCgov. 
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